
How to request reimbursement
Aquarion Water Company is reimbursing eligible Dover, Massachusetts 
customers for weekly water purchases made after September 1, 2023, for 
discolored water issues in the Dover Main System. See eligible streets below.

To receive a reimbursement for your water purchases, please visit 
aquarionwater.com/dover and complete the online reimbursement form in its 
entirety, including an itemized receipt listing the dates, quantity, and the cost of 
the water purchased. The sum of weekly purchases may not exceed $20.00.

Have questions?
If you have any questions, please contact us at 1‑800‑732‑9678. Call 
Center hours are weekdays 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Emergency service 
is available for all other hours including weekends and holidays.

Eligible streets
Customers on the following streets are eligible for 
reimbursement of water purchases:

•	 Abbe Rd
•	 Abbott Rd
•	 Bretton Rd
•	 Brookfield Rd
•	 Bryant Ln
•	 Cedar Hill Rd
•	 Colonial Rd
•	 Conrick Ln
•	 County St
•	 Dancer Farm Dr
•	 Draper Rd
•	 Francis St
•	 Hales Hollow Rd
•	 Hartford St

•	 High Rock Rd
•	 Ledgewood Dr
•	 Linnell Rd
•	 Normandie Rd
•	 Old Farm Rd
•	 Old Meadow Rd
•	 Picardy Ln
•	 Pinewood Rd
•	 Pond St
•	 Powder House Rd
•	 Riga Rd
•	 Rocky Brook Rd
•	 Rolling Ln
•	 Saddle Ridge Rd

•	 Sanger Cir
•	 Schaffner Ln
•	 Shady Ln
•	 Stagecoach Ln
•	 Taylor Ln
•	 Tisdale Dr
•	 Tower Dr
•	 Tubwreck Dr
•	 Valley Rd
•	 Village Hill Rd
•	 Walpole St
•	 Woodridge Rd

Learn more at aquarionwater/dover


